
PARENTAL CIRCULAR 

 

 

 

Dated: 10th March 2018     

 

Classes: PreSchool - PrePrimary  

 

Subject:  Graduation Day 

 

                                    

 

Dear Parents, 

The Graduation Ceremony for Class Preprimary for session 2017-18 has been scheduled for 

Friday, 16th March 2018 at 10:30 am within the school premises. Your ward has been selected 

to participate in the function. Kindly note: 

 

➢ School timings for Friday 16th March - 8:30 am to 12:00 Noon. Buses will ply only in the 

morning as per schedule. 

➢ Students will be handed over to parents from the respective classrooms only after the 

function. 

➢ Kindly send your ward dressed up in the costume for the function on 16th March 2018. 

 

➢ Send the school uniform in the bag. 

 

 

 

Warm Regards 

 

Ms Sudha Sadangi 

Head of School 

 

 
 

                                        


